
Message from the Editor, 

I am very pleased to inform you that we have published the first issue in 2024. As an editor of International 

Journal of Su-Ay Development Association (IJOSDA), this issue is the success of our authors, very valuable 

reviewers who undertook the rigorous peer review of the manuscripts, and those of the editorial board who 

devoted their valuable time through the review process. In this respect, I would like to thank to all reviewers, 

researchers and the editorial board members. The articles should be original, unpublished, and not in 

consideration for publication elsewhere at the time of submission to International Journal of Su-Ay 

Development Association (IJOSDA). For any suggestions and comments on IJOSDA, please do not hesitate 

to send me e-mail. The countries of the authors contributed to this issue (in alphabetical order): Cyprus and 

Turkey.  
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